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Mr. Petr Krol, CRC Chair opened the meeting and welcomed the participants at the first CRC 
meeting in 2023. 

Mr. Krol thanked to EWF, Mr. Buckley and Dr. Pierce for organizing the upcoming activating 
of the coaching licence, the IWF/EWF Coach Seminar in Halmstad. 

Mr. Ferrari informed the members that the Paris 2024 Olympic Games Test Event and 
Training Camp was originally planned for August 2023, however this date is very close to the 
IWF World Championships. The Test Event will take place on 12th August 2023 but it will not 
be public, only for one day operational testing. Therefore, the Training Camp is postponed 
for most probably November 2023.   

Mr Krol said that IWF is trying to save money, for this reason there will be no Congress, 
Committee Meetings in Albania. After the EB meeting in Durres, he will call an online CRC 
meeting, planned for mid-April. He recalled that in Bogota IWF used the assistance provided 
by Olympic Solidarity. The coaching seminar was great, around 55 people participated, the 
feedback was positive. He updated the members about IWF Refugee Program and 
interpreted Mr. Sperl’s request about coach proposal. Mr. Buckley said that for 
transparency tender shall be announced for the coach position. This suggestion was 
unanimously approved. Mr. Krol will inform the members of the Refugee Working Group 
about this approved proposal. Ms. Diaz added that might be good to have 2 coaches for 6 
athletes, if possible.  

 


